Dartmouth College Class of 1965
Minutes of Meeting of Executive Committee
Thursday January 18, 2024

Election of President.  Our Class President, Don Bradley, passed away January 13, 2024.  Mike Gonnerman, Vice President, called for an Executive Committee meeting via Zoom to discuss the selection of an interim president, as required by the Class constitution. The meeting was held via Zoom on January 18, 2024, commencing at 1:05 p.m.  Classmates participating were Hank Amon, Peter Frederick, Mike Gonnerman, Jim Griffiths, Roger Hansen, Bob Murphy, John Rogers and George Wittreich.  After discussion, the Excecuitive Committee voted unanimously to appoint Mike Gonnerman as Class President until June 2025, our 60th reunion date.

Selection of Vice President.  Mike noted that the Class Constitution provides for the President to appoint the Vice President, and that he would meet with Jim Griffiths to identify the classmate for this position.
Recognition for deceased Classmates.  The Committee then discussed planting trees on the campus or in a designated area of Pine Park to recognize deceased Classmates.  Peter Frederick will follow up with Linda Fowler of the Pine Park Association and Cheryl Bascomb, Dartmouth Vice President of Alumni Relations, to determine the feasibility. cost, timing, etc. of such a proposal.
Class Participation in Dartmouth College Fund.  Hank Amon noted that Jim Griffiths and Bill Webster have agreed to participate with Hank and Joel Sternman on the Class Annual Fund.  This means that our DCF team now has four “Co-Head Agents”.  Hank, Jim, Bill and Joel held a Zoom conference call on January 17 with Elizabeth Kelley, Managing Director of the Dartmouth College Fund and are all working to encourage more participation from the 1965 Classmates.
Meeting adjourned at 1:40 p.m.
Signed – Michael Gonnerman

